20140617112629
Filed Date: 06/17/2014

State Corporation Commission
05/20/2014 12:14 16205873836 #7284 P.001/00kansas

PO AR B Al
O A U A ST AL W e

MILLER’S OF CLAFLIN, INC.

May 20, 2014 Docket No. 14-GIMM-575-KHP

4 Kansas Highway Patrol

Motor Carrier Safety Assistance Program (MCSAP)
700 SW Jackson, Suite 704

Topeka, KS 66603

Fax: 785-296-2858

Re: Report # KS00UG005200
As instructed, in order to request reconsideration of the decision of 5/13/14, please
consider this our letter indicating we want to appeal the decision of the Kansas
Highway Patrol.

I apologize that I cannot give you the name of the captain who made the decision.
We were not given anything in writing, just a phone call from “Tasha” on 5/13/14.

Please acknowledge receipt of this fax and let me know if any other documentation
is required.

Miller’s of Claflin, Inc,

Lty ¥ ot

Colby W. Miller, Fleet Manager






